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Please make your comments on this Planning Policy or Site in the box below:

Dear Sirfmadam.After the accident just before Christmas where a vehicle flipped over and went through
the fence and took the telegraph pole down, we are very concerned of the speed of traffic through
Henwood. We live on White Hill Lane which is a bridle path, and so many dog walkers and horse
riders use the lane, as well as walking groups and youth groups from the Youlbury Scout camp. This
lane comes out on quite a bad bend and it is difficult to judge the speed of traffic when crossing the
road.Our suggestion is perhaps a couple of speed bumps to slow traffic on the approach to Henwood
from the Cumnor end, or even an illuminated 30 mph sign to remind people of the speed limit.Also we
have the added problem of very bad drainage on the main road, which makes it impossible to stand
anywhere near the bus stops on a wet rainy day. We have spoken to highways on many occasions,
but to no avail. (See video attached).l was hoping Nicola Blackwood the MP would perhaps look at
this problem, but thought we would air our views to you first.Please respond with your answer/comments
as to a solution to this problem
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